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Why didn’t the racist commentator know the multicultural roots
of  country  music  before  they  attacked  Monica  and  Anthony
Mackie for attending the Country Music Awards? 

https://www.kickmag.net/2022/04/30/media-questions-of-the-week-monica-country-music-awards/
https://www.instagram.com/p/Cc2J_4EOa6T/?utm_source=ig_embed&utm_campaign=loading


 

 

Will Meg Thee Stallion still be criticized for being a victim
of violence after her interview with Gayle King? 

Media Questions Of The Week

Did Snoop Dogg really mean it when he threatened Gayle King
with violence for asking Lisa Leslie about Kobe Bryant’s rape
allegations?

[youtube id=”LOVxwVvUe_c”]

What did Nicki Minaj mean by the line about Rosa Parks in her
song “Yikes?”Â 

[youtube id=”hAh0FSfc4Ls”]

Will the BAFTA awards become pro-active in eliminating racism
after Joaquin Phoenix’s speech?Â 
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Media Questions Of The Week
 

Is Will Smith too light-skinned to be cast as Serena and
Venus’ father Richard Williams?

[youtube id=”pafJHx-o21k”]

How  didÂ   Gayle  King  maintain  her  composure  during  her
interview with a volatile R. Kelly?Â Â 

What will be Jussie Smollet’s sentence now that he has been
indicted with 16 felony charges for allegedly filing a false
police report regarding a hate crime?Â 

Q-Tip  Talks  About  A  Tribe
Called Quest’s Last Album
 

Gayle King interviewed Q-Tip at his New Jersey home for CBS
This Morning and they discuss A Tribe Called Quest and the
release of their last album, We Got From Here…Thank You 4 Your
Service. The album comes out tomorrow and it is one of the
biggest music releases this year because it will mark the
official end of an era. Q-Tip shows King his home studio,
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vinyl collection and the tracklisting for the album. He also
talks about his lifelong friendship with group member Phife
Dawg who passed away earlier this year.

[youtube id=”qiply8sRs60″] [youtube id=”qCpdBnVdaM8″]

[youtube id=”ZHPWwTVlmMc”]


